
 

 

 
 

 

 Save Our Fish Auburn Chapter  
of Puget Sound Anglers  

 

 

 
Next  Chapter  Meeting :  

 

Wednesday  June 27 , 2018  -  6: 0 0pm  
 
 

 
Round  Table  Pizza  

4002  A Street  SE 

Auburn,  WA  
 

 

Be sure  to  check  out  our  website:   http://www.saveourfish.org/  

For a complete list of Board Members, please visit the website:  
http://saveourfish.org/board  

Newsletter editor: Da yle Conrad  

 

Up and Coming Activities:  
 

June 

27 ï General Club Meeting 
Speaker: TBD  

July 

11 ï Board Meeting 

25 ï General Club Meeting 

26-28 ï Sekiu Outing 

 

 
 

http://www.saveourfish.org/
http://saveourfish.org/board


August 

22 ï Steak and Corn Feed 

 

September 

22 -- Carbon River Cleanup 

26 ï General Club Meeting 

 

 

  

Presidentôs Message --  Rob Larsen  

It feels good to be done with our Derby season and I would like to thank all of you 

that helped in one way or another.  It is amazing what our small club gets done.  

Pat yourself on the back.  We helped somewhere around 500 kids catch fish with 

all the derbies -- 320 plus just at Steel Lake.  We had a better turn out and it really 

helped this year.  We are introducing the next generation to fishing and that is 

important. 

Special thanks to Frank Urabeck for several things.  First he worked with a Wyatt Prichard who is in the in the 

process of getting his Eagle Award (less than 2 percent get Eagles).  Being a Scouter myself, I really appreciate 

the time Frank spent helping. The improvements included two pedestrian access gates, gravel access to water 

control gate valves, and new gravel for the public access area where display boards present historical photos and 

information on the project that has been ongoing for forty or more years.  For the majority of us aging club 

members the new gates to the Brice ponds were a welcome addition.  Thanks to both Wyatt and Frank.   The 

second effort was getting parking at Point Defiance for 50ish truck and trailers. Great job Frank! 

 

We will be learning about the White River at this monthôs meeting.  It is a success story in many ways and 

many of us donôt know a lot about what has been going on.  Russ Carver was able to get WDFW Biologist Tara 

Livingood-Schott.  Thanks Russ.  If you have topics or speakers please let a board member know because we 

are always looking for new things. 

 

Thanks all! 

Rob Larsen 

Pres. SOF Chapter of PSA 

 

 

 

June  Speaker  ï Tara Livingood ïSchott , WDFW  

Our speaker for June is Tara Livingood ïSchott, the Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife area fish 

biologist for Pierce County. 

 

She will speak about White River spring and fall Chinook forecasts , update on the transfer facility, fall silver 

forecasts, and how our Steelhead runs are doing on the White and Puyallup systems. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

North of Falcon Public Hearing Dates  

The Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife is proposing rule changes for recreational salmon 
fishing. The agency developed these changes through a pre-season planning process known as 
ñNorth of Falconò that includes a series of public meetings with federal, state, tribal and industry 
representatives and other concerned citizens. Rules based on the North of Falcon planning process 
change from year to year to reflect resource availability and achieve conservation goals. 

The CR-102 and proposed WAC can be viewed and downloaded at: 
http://wdfw.wa.gov/about/regulations/development.html 

Rules Information Center: Current Rule Making Activity ... 

wdfw.wa.gov 

Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife.  

Main Office Natural Resources Building 1111 Washington St. SE Olympia, WA 98501 

 360-902-2200  

 

In accordance with RCW 34.05.320, a public hearing will be held on:   

Tuesday, July 10, 2018, at 10:00 a.m., at the Natural Resources Building, Room 682, 1111 
Washington St., SE, Olympia, WA, 98504 (Puget Sound Marine and Freshwater) 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018, at 3:00 p.m., at the Region 5 Office, Room 102A, 5525 S 11th Street, 
Ridgefield, WA, 98642 (Columbia River) 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018, at 1:00 p.m., at the Region 6 Office, Large Conference Room, 48 
Devonshire Road, Montesano, WA, 98563 (Coastal Marine) 

Wednesday, July 11, 2018, at 9:00 a.m., at the Region 6 Office, Large Conference Room, 48 
Devonshire Road, Montesano, WA, 98563 (Coastal Freshwater) 

In case you are unable to or do not wish to attend the public hearing, you may submit written 
comments to WDFWôs rules coordinator, Scott Bird, at 600 Capitol Way N., Olympia, WA 98501-
1091; via e-mail at  Rules.Coordinator@dfw.wa.gov; or via fax at (360) 902-2155.   

WDFW must receive comments by July 10, 2018. 

 

 

Federal Way Hooked on  Fishing Kids Derby Recap  
 

We had 326 kids for the Federal Way Hooked on Fishing event this year. 

 

We would like to thank all the volunteers and sponsors that made this event possible. 

http://wdfw.wa.gov/about/regulations/development.html
http://wdfw.wa.gov/about/regulations/development.html
mailto:%20Rules.Coordinator@dfw.wa.gov


 

Frank Urabeck and Steve Bagley are retiring from this event this year and we need some new volunteers to step 

up and offer to fill their boots. Frankôs grandson, Alex Ewing, participated again this year.  He loves being a 

guide.  

Thank you, Frank and Steve for all your years of service to make this event happen! 

      

   
 

       
 



 

     
 

 
 



        

    
 

 


